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To whom it may concern,

I wish to lodge my formal objection to the plans for a pipeline to be run through the Langstone harbour area in
Portsmouth. As a Portsmouth resident, I can see no benefit to anyone other than Aquind and the political party
they have been consistently giving money to, whilst at the same time causing massive damage to an area
important for wildlife and the community, and enormous disruption to the entire city.

Yours,

Will Tudge





